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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Lavinia & Amin 
 

Class 2 
Paola, Yasmin & 

George 
 

Class 3 
Selina & Mya 

 
Class 4  

Layla & Madison 
 

Class 5 
Tristin & Lacey 

 
Class 6 

Cerys & Kayleigh 
 

Nursery 
Lucas S, Jacob S,  

Ivy-Rae & Cameron 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 3rd May 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 94.80% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 6 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 

help others feel 
part of a group 

Welcome back to everyone after the Easter break and welcome 
to all the new children and their families who have joined us in 
school and nursery this week. Welcome to Mrs Balsamo who is 
joining us as a teaching assistant in school.  
Congratulations to Miss Tibbetts on the safe arrival of her 
baby girl during the Easter holidays.  

On Thursday we had a school and nursery full of 
smiling faces ready for class photos. Unfortunately 
the photographer ran out of time so Class 1 and 2 
will be having their photos taken on a different day sometime 
soon. We will let you know as soon as we have a date.  
Today we are bidding a very fond farewell to Mrs Lutner who 
has been a lunchtime supervisor at our school for more than 

20 years. We wish her all the best for the future as she moves to her 
new job next week. 

 

7:45—8:45  
 

£2 per day 
 

More information 
available in the school 

office.  

Staying 
Safe 

 
Please can we 
request that 
parents, 
carers and 

visitors to school and 
nursery do not use 
their mobile phones 
when inside school and 
nursery. 

Don’t forget it’s 
a Bank Holiday 
on Monday so no 
school or nursery 
Back to school 
and nursery on 

Tuesday 7th May 

Punctuality 
 

Doors for nursery are open 8:30-
8:45 and 12:15-12:30 each day.  

 

Doors for school are open 8:45-8:55. 
Registers in school are taken at 8:55 every 

morning and parents should leave classrooms by 
8:55.  

 

If you arrive and the door is closed you must go 
to the school office and sign your child in. 

School staff will take your child to school or 
nursery  

 

Bagels (Early Bird snack) are served 
in classrooms in school until 8:55. If 

your child arrives after this time 
they will not be able to have snack.  

Book Fair 
 

Tuesday 7th May  
until  

Monday 13th May 
 

In nursery every morning and in the 
main entrance area after school 

and nursery everyday 
 

A wide selection of books to 
choose from and really good 

prices! 
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